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Debbie Campbell

From: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) <consultations@naturalengland.org.uk>

Sent: 20 April 2021 12:46

To: Planning Admin

Subject: R/2021/0316/VC Consultation Response

Attachments: eCon_Natural England.doc

Dear Mr D Pedlow, 

 

Our ref:  350176 

Your ref:  R/2021/0316/VC 

 

Planning consultation: Variation of condition 2 (approved plans) of planning permission R/2019/0427/FFM to allow 

for additional storage mounds 

Location: Land at former South Bank Works, Grangetown Prairie, British Steel and Warrenby Area – Former Metals 

Recovery Area 

 

Thank you for your consultation. 

 

Natural England currently has no comment to make on the variation of condition 2. 

 

Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural environment then, in 

accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act 2006, Natural England should be 

consulted again. Before sending us any further consultations regarding this development, please assess whether the 

changes proposed will materially affect any of the advice we have previously offered.  If they are unlikely to do so, 

please do not re-consult us. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Dominic Rogers 

Consultations Team 

Natural England 

Hornbeam House, Electra Way 

Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 6GJ 

 

Enquiries line: 0300 060 3900 

Email:  consultations@naturalengland.org.uk 

www.gov.uk/natural-england 

 

During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are primarily working remotely to provide our 

services and support our customers and stakeholders.  

 

Please continue to send any documents by email or contact us by phone to let us know how we can help you. 

 

See the latest news on the coronavirus at http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural England’s regularly 

updated operational update at https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-covid-19.    

 

Stay Home. Protect the NHS. Save Lives. 
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From: Debbie Campbell <Debra.Campbell@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk>  

Sent: 15 April 2021 10:13 

To: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) <consultations@naturalengland.org.uk> 

Subject: Planning ApplicationR/2021/0316/VC 

 

Please find attached a letter from the Development Management section of Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council 

in connection with the above planning application.  If you have any difficulties opening the attachment, please 

contact a member of the Planning Admin team on 01287 612344 or 01287 612471. 

   

   

Debbie Campbell  

Planning Technical Officer  

Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council  

   

Corporate Directorate for Growth, Enterprise and Environment,  

Development Management Team,  

Redcar & Cleveland House,  

Kirkleatham Street,  

Redcar,  

Yorkshire  

TS10 1RT.  

Direct Line: 01287 612627  

Email: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk <mailto:planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk>   

   

Website: http://www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk <http://www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk/>  

Follow us on Twitter: @redcarcleveland <https://twitter.com/RedcarCleveland>  

Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/redcarcleveland <https://www.facebook.com/redcarcleveland>  

Follow us on Instagram: instagram.com/redcar.cleveland  

Government Security Markings  

NOT CLASSIFIED  

No confidential information contained.  

   

   

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates 

to our privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: 

www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk/dataprivacy If you wish to stop receiving emails and unsubscribe from this Council 

email account, then please reply to this email and let us know. We will need your name and address to amend our 

records. If we must contact you in the future, we will write to your postal address.  

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the named recipient and may contain sensitive, 

confidential or protectively marked material up to the central government classification of "OFFICIAL" which must 

be handled accordingly. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail and 
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delete from your system, unless you are the named recipient (or authorised to receive it for the recipient) you are 

not permitted to copy, use, store, publish, disseminate or disclose it to anyone else. 

E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as it could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, 

destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses and therefore the Council accept no liability for any such 

errors or omissions. 

Unless explicitly stated otherwise views or opinions expressed in this email are solely those of the author and do not 

necessarily represent those of the Council and are not intended to be legally binding. 

All Council network traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 

Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council, Redcar & Cleveland House, Kirkleatham Street, Redcar, TS10 1RT, Tel: 01642 

774 774, Website: www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. 

If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you 

should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked for 

known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our 

systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective 

operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  


